From: <brent@visitmendocino.com>

To: <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>
Date: 2/7/2017 12:46 PM
Subject: Dear Mendocino County... from Web

Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors;

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the great responsibility each and everyone of you have
taken on to keep the county moving forward.

As Executive Director for Visit Mendocino County, | am cognizant of importance of reporting and how it
relates to the decision making process for the county.

| was recently made aware there may be a change in the structure of the BID Advisory Board. | am in
favor of new members and new appointments, but have concerns on the timing of them transpiring prior
to the completion of this year's BID Advisory Report.

Wendy Roberts has served as the chair and has been the point person between the BID Advisory Board

and Visit Mendocino County staff to attain information collected and reported in the BID Advisory Report.

For continuity and to reduce disruption of this process, | would love to see her fulfill her role in guiding the
completion of the report this fiscal year for both efficiency and convenience for all parties involved.

If you have any questions regarding this feedback, please feel free to reach out via email at
brent@visitmendocino.com or by phone 707-409-9660 ext 103.

Thank you

Page: http://www.co.mendocino.ca.us/bos/index.html

Browser: Mozilla/5.0 (Windows NT 10.0; Win64; x64) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like
Gecko) Chrome/55.0.2883.87 Safari/537.36

IP: 69.181.175.155, DT: 2017-02-07 12:39:58

d: 1




